Delran Middle School
905 Chester Avenue

Delran, NJ  08075

(856)461-8822 x4010

Dear Parents and Students:

To ensure safety for all, Delran Middle School students must follow school bus rules and regulations carefully. The same standards of conduct that apply to school also apply to the school bus. (The students are apt to forget this. Please help us remind them!)

Please be aware that it is NOT possible for students to “switch buses” for the day, even with a parent note, for the purpose of going to another student’s house.  In the case of a genuine emergency, please contact our Supervisor of Transportation, to seek permission for a temporary change of bus.  (856-461-1553)  
For the safety of all riders, students will be required to:

1. Show respect for the bus driver and follow his/her directions.

2. Fasten seat belts securely (NJ law and School Board Policy).

3. Enter and exit the bus in an orderly manner.

4. Remain seated at all times while the bus is in motion.

5. Ride only the bus to which they have been assigned.

6. Avoid reckless and boisterous activity on board buses and at bus stops.
7. Talk in a reasonable tone of voice and avoid making loud noises.

8. Extend no portion of the body or other objects out the bus windows.

9. Keep aisles clear at all times and keep the bus clean.

10. Refrain from bringing animals, or bulky, unmanageable projects onto the bus.

11. Refrain from smoking, eating, and drinking on the bus.

12. Refrain from possessing, using, or distributing any substance in violation of the Substance Abuse Policy.

Any student who violates the above-mentioned rules, regulations, and directives will be subject to discipline. Such discipline may include warning(s), detention(s), suspension(s) (in school or out of school) and/or suspension or loss of bus riding privilege – depending upon the severity of the offense.

Thank you for your support.

Respectfully,

Melanie Ogozalek, Ed.D.

Principal

